Bridging the Gap: Rethinking Funding Models for Integrated
Health and Social Care
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A recent article from Computer Weekly highlights how current funding structures are acting as a barrier to true integration between
health and social care services. The piece explores the urgent need for reform to unlock more joined-up, person-centred care—
something that's increasingly vital as we embrace digital transformation in health and care systems.

We're delighted that Computer Weekly featured key discussion points from Tunstall's recent whitepaper, which examines how
evolving funding models must adapt to support proactive, preventative, and technology-enabled care. As we continue to work with
partners across the sector, we remain committed to creating solutions that put people at the centre of integrated care.



https://www.computerweekly.com/news/366622275/Current-funding-models-prevent-health-and-social-care-integration-according-to-report
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